Submission - Joseph Bediaga
The Director

Consumer Property Law Review

Policy and Legislation Branch

Consumer Affairs Victoria
Dear Sir/Madam, 
I am writing in relation to the proposed options for the reform of Part 5 of the Subdivision Act 1988 that will allow the sale of commercial buildings without 100% agreement by all owners.

I wish to support option 21C-Tier 1 which will allow 80% majority of owners (based on lot ownership) to agree on a sale of a commercial building.

I think that this option will provide a proper and reasonable process for all persons interested.

